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BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director

September 10, 2020
Notice of Application for Transfer 84343

On August 31, 2020, Randy and Jill Wanner filed Application for Transfer 84343,
proposing to change the points of diversion and place of use for the following water rights:

Right No. | Priority Date | Diversion Rate | Storage Volume Source
13-227 4/1/1943 0.50 cfs Unnamed Drain
13-314 3/9/1965 97 af Worm Creek
13-2161 3/7/1952 2.18 cfs Worm Creek

These three water rights, in combination, currently authorize the irrigation of 152
acres. You are receiving this notice because all or a portion of your property lies within the
current 152-acre irrigation place of use for the water rights. Application 84343 proposes to
consolidate water rights 13-227, 13-314 and 13-2161 onto a 125-acre place of use located
entirely on property owned by Randy and Jill Wanner. The transfer would have the effect
of moving the three water rights off of your property. According to the Wanners, your
property does not have access to the unnamed drain, Worm Creek, or the small reservoir
on Worm Creek. To view a copy of Application 84343, please use the following link:
https://research.idwr.idaho.gov/apps/waterrights/querynewtransfers.

The three water rights described above are currently in the name of Ervin and Neal
Van Orden. Application 84343 proposes to update the ownership of the three rights to be
in the name of Randy and Jill Wanner. Even though the current 152-acre place of use for
the water rights includes all or a portion of your property, you have never taken any steps
to update the ownership records for the rights.

If you believe that you own a portion of the water rights described above, please file
a Notice of Change in Water Right Ownership on or before October 5, 2020. You may
also file a protest against Application 84343. Any protest against the application must be
filed on or before October 5, 2020. The ownership change form, the protest form, and
instructions for completing the forms can be found on our website (idwr.idaho.gov). Please
feel free to call if you have trouble finding the forms. If you do not file an ownership
change or protest by October 5, 2020, | will assume that you do not assert an ownership
interest in the three water rights. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

AL

James Cefalo



CERTIFICATE OF MAILING

| hereby certify that on the ]( }X\ day of e g ‘\'Qm]o(’_ C 2020, | mailed a true
and correct copy of the foregoing Notice of Application for Transfer 84343, with the United
States Postal Service, certified mail with return receipt requested, postage prepaid and
properly addressed to the person(s) listed below:

Brad Van Orden
5095 S 800E
Preston, ID 83263

Tanner and Talia Murray
5125 S 800 E
Preston, ID 83263

Michael Van Orden
5135 S 800 E
Preston, ID 83263

Wayne & Leslie Van Orden
5135 S 800 E
Preston, ID 83263

Kelsey or Blade Manning
5133 S 800 E
Preston, ID 83263

Sidney & Shelby Bingham
5155 S 800 E
Preston, ID 83263

Christina Henman
Administrative Assistant




